- AOW DOES THIS AFFECT You?
Date of Notice: {7&3“}3 2009

Application reference number: 2009/2946/P
Associated application(s):

Address:

154 Loudoun Road
London

NW8 0DJs

Proposal:

Redevelopment of the site to provide a part-four, part-seven and part-eight storey building

to provide 42 dwellings with associated access, car parking, cycle storage, servicing and
landscaping.

The Council has received the above application. To find out more you can:

> Contact the Customer Support Team on 020 7974 5613.
> See the application and plans:
* on our website www.camden.gov.uk/planning Town
* atthe Culture and Environment Department Reception, 5" Floor, Ca“’;‘ssgayot:
Hall, Argyle Street, London WC1H 8ND between 9.00am to 5.00pm
Friday or until 7.00pm on Thursdays.

A planning officer is available during these times to help you look at the
plannina advice

plans and offer




